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Members of Congress are provided with a limited number of tickets to the official
Presidential inauguration ceremony. Each member of the Michigan congressional
delegation won't know the exact number of tickets available until the Presidential
Inaugural Committee provides that information closer to the event. Ticket requests will
only be accepted through 5 p.m. EST, Wednesday, November 23, 2016. Any requests
made after that deadline will place you on a waiting list. This deadline has been set to
allow Michiganders who are attending the Inauguration enough planning time for travel
and accommodation arrangements to be made. Making a request is not a guarantee
that you will receive tickets.

Tickets to the inauguration ceremony are ONLY for the ceremony and cannot be used
for the Inaugural Parade, any inaugural balls or other inaugural events. If you do not
receive tickets, you should be aware that there will be large sections of the National Mall
that will be accessible to the general public; typically, jumbo viewing screens are set up
throughout the National Mall. Please note that there are many inauguration events, both
official and non-official.

Due to anticipated demand and the limited number of tickets to the event, each request
will be limited to four tickets. If your party requires more than four tickets, please submit
an additional request under the name of another member of your party; in the additional
comments section for both, please note that your party is connected to the other party
and use both names so that the requests can be connected. Handicapped access is
provided in each section of tickets; therefore, there are no tickets specifically marked as
handicapped-accessible.

Tickets to the event are REQUIRED for every person attending, including children and
infants in arms. Full names and ages must be provided on the request form; make sure
to include yourself (or the requesting individual) on the request form. The vast majority
of tickets are standing-room only. Please provide an email address that is functional and
regularly checked as this will be the primary method of communication with you
regarding ticket disposition.

Only one submission is required. Multiple submissions will not improve your chances for
tickets and may result in difficulty in fulfilling your request.



